
Berkshire Park PAC 
Making Your School 

the Best Place to 

Learn and Grow 

 

We made it Spring Break! Let the sun shine and the fun commence!   
We are excited for The Last Hurrah of the final months of the school year! 

 

Chuck-E-Cheese Family Night March 23rd: Join us for a night of fun! Ticket includes: Slice 
of Pizza, Drink, Goody Bag, & 1-hr Unlimited Play. Tickets on Munch-a-Lunch until Mar 18th 

 

Spring Spirit Wear, Milk Program, Krispy Kreme Coffee and Donuts, Hot Lunch, Snack 
Day, 50/50: Ready for orders on Munch-a-Lunch! First orders due: Monday, March 21st 
 

Spring Break “Read Across Canada” Read-a-Thon: Can your child ‘Read Across Canada’ 
before the end of Spring Break? We will have a prize draw for all who do! Information 
Notice Attached!  
 

Bottle Drive: Milk containers are now refundable! Don’t recycle them -rinse them, put 
into a bag, & drop them off at the Return-It depot. Use our phone # to print your label off 
the express printer in store…604-583-7305.  
 

PAC Meeting: Congratulations to our last PAC Meeting’s Hot Lunch winner, Geetanjali J! 
Save the date for our next PAC Meeting March 31st at 7pm (on Zoom) and the next Hot 
Lunch winner could be YOU!  
 

Munch-a-lunch Registration & Orders/Payments NOTE: Always ensure to *confirm* your 
payment has been received, as orders without payment are not processed. When you 
complete your order, you will have two emails: an order confirmation AND your payment 
receipt. 
 

-------------------------------------------- 

Thank you! All of you! For all you do in inspiring our students and keeping them healthy and safe. 

When we all work together, we can make the world a great place. 

One child. One family. One act of kindness, at a time! 

-------------------------------------------- 
 

PAC Executive Team 2021/2022 

President: Tabitha Rodgers  /  Vice President: Alexandra Eastman 

Treasurer: Vannie Bautista  /  Secretary: Jen C. & Krystle M. 
 

Please email us your questions, comments, kudos, ideas anytime 

at BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com 

 

Online ordering for Fundraisers, 

FunDay snacks, and Hot Lunch: 

https://munchalunch.com/login 

 

Search “Berkshire Park PAC” 

for our parents group to stay 

up-to-date on school events 

 

Important Information Regarding Fundraising: 
Funds raised by the PAC pays (or subsidizes) for school activities including, but not limited to: new library books, new/upgraded technology, fine 
arts, author visits, school performances/lessons such as dance, gymnastics, yoga, etc. Without your help and fundraising dollars these events 
would not happen because the government does not pay for them. As such, fundraising is especially important to our school and students. Thank 
you for continued support! 
 

 

munchalunch.com/schools/berkshirepark
mailto:BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com

